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Alicia Ferguson

From: Council Secretary
To: joannemurray@thefca.ca
Subject: RE: Thank you for your submission - City of Victoria - Address Council Form

Name: Joanne murray 
Date: March 21, 
2016 

Address:  1324 Denman Street   

I wish to appear at the following Council meeting: March 24, 2016 

I represent: Fernwood Community Association  

Topic: Making 1921-23 Fernwood Road a city facility 

Action you wish Council to take: 
The Fernwood Community Association has leased 1921-23 Fernwood Road 
from the City of Victoria for 35 years. We are not currently a city facility. 
Fernwood has a local facility - the Fernwood Community Centre - which 
serves the residents of our neighbourhood admirably. We would like City 
Council to reconsider the motion to make 1921-23 Fernwood a facility. 
 

CONTACT INFO: 

Contact Name: Joanne Murray 

Contact Address:  1324 Denman Street  

Contact Phone Number:    

Contact Email:    
 


